Online Address/Status Change Request Details
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To larimarshop1@gmail.com Wed 3/6/2024 1:45 PM

You have requested a change to your business name, address, or account status.
Your confirmation number for this request is:377869306624.

If you did not submit such a request, please contact us at 850-488-6800.

Thank you for using the Florida Department of Revenue's website.

NOTIFICATION TQ RECIPIENTS: The subject line of this email may indicate that this email has been sent unsecure. This is a default
setting which in no way indicates that this communication is unsafe, but rather that the email has been sent unencrypted in clear
text form. Revenue does provide secure email exchange. Please contact us if you need to exchange confidential information
electronically.

If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email. If you receive a Florida Department of Revenue
communication that contains personal or confidential information, and you are not the intended recipient, you are prohibited from
using the information in any way. All record of any such communication (electronic or otherwise) should be destroyed in its entirety.

Cautions on corresponding with Revenue by email: Under Florida law, emails received by a state agency are public records. Both the
message and the email address it was sent from (excepting any information that is exempt from disclosure under state law) may be
released in response to a public records request.

Internet email is not secure and may be viewed by someone other than the person you send it to. Please do not include your social
security number, federal employer identification number, or other sensitive information in an email to us.



